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Hats off to the Transport Workers 

All India Road Transport Workers’ Federation salutes the Road Transport Workers 
for their participation in the strike on 09th July against the retrograde policies of the 
Government of India and demanding the repeal of 4 Labour Codes. 

The strike emerged like bundh situation in the states like Kerala, Bihar, Odisha, 
Assam etc. in the state of West Bengal the ruling dispensation tried to operate bus 
services forcefully and arrested the strike activists. But the buses are without the 
passengers. Majority of the Transport vehicles are off the Road. 

In the state of Haryana, 80% of the Roadways buses are off the road and remind to 
bus depots. In all other states also the Auto Rickshaw workers participated in the 
strike in a big way.  

In some states like Andhra Pradesh the unions which are not part of the 10 Central 
Trade unions also expressed their solidarity by wearing demand badges. All India 
Road Transport Workers’ Federation congratulate all of them. Still reports Are 
coming in from other parts of the country. 

This proves the anger the anger of the Road Transport Workers. AIRTWF demands 
the Government of India after success of the strike to repeal the labour codes and 
to enact Social Security Act for the unorganized Road Transport Workers, to 
develop an App alternative to Uber/Ola etc, restore the penalties in the M.V. Act 
1988 and to take suitable decisions to save the Road Transport sector. 
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